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____________________________

____________________________

____________________________



Dear                 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for choosing the University of Washington Speech and Hearing Clinic for your hearing aid services. Enclosed you will find a questionnaire designed to evaluate the benefit you are receiving from your new hearing aids.   You may return the completed questionnaire to us via mail,  fax (206-616-1185), or scan and email to: shclinic@uw.edu.

It was a pleasure to provide your hearing care services.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding the enclosed questionnaire, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,


__________________________________
Graduate Student Clinician

______________________________________
Clinical Supervisor



Department of Speech and Hearing Sciences		206.543.5440
1417 N.E. 42nd Street		shclinic.washington.edu
Seattle, Washington 98105-6246		http://depts.washington.edu/sphsc
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